STATEMENT BY BOTSWANA DURING THE REVIEW OF GREECE AT THE 39TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW 
(1st November 2021, Geneva)
Madam President, 
1. Botswana warmly welcomes the delegation of Greece to the third cycle of the UPR process and we wish to thank the delegation for its comprehensive national report.
2. We commend the adoption of the first National Action Plan against Racism and Intolerance, covering the period 2020-2023 by the National Council against Racism and Intolerance in December 2020. We encourage the effective implementation of the national action plan, and note the conviction by the courts of defendants for racist crimes and incitement to violence or hate. 
3. Despite efforts by the Greek Authorities, we note with concern reports of an increase in the incidence of racist and xenophobic violence, especially against refugees, migrants and members of the Roma community. We call on the Greek Authorities to undertake investigations on all of these reports and ensure that perpetrators are brought to justice.
4. In this regard, Botswana wishes to recommend that Greece:
4.1. Accepts the article 14 of the International Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Racial Discrimination.
4.2. Ensure adequate resourcing of law enforcement authorities entrusted with investigating hate and racial crimes.
5. We wish Greece a successful UPR outcome.

I thank you Madam President.
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